
  

 

This procurement technical assistance center is funded in part through a cooperative agreement with the Defense 
Logistics Agency. The University of Alabama Serves as the host institution. 
 
Reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities will be made if requested at least two weeks in advance. 

     

   An Introduction to 
Government Contracting  

 
Services Provided by the 

Alabama Procurement Technical Assistance Center 

at the University of North (PTAC at UNA) will be 

discussed, with emphasis on the government 

contracting process – including the BidMatch 

delivery system will be presented. 

 

There is no cost to attend, but please call us if 

you are planning to attend, by contacting: 

 

Phillip Marks at (256) 765-4668, pomarks@una.edu or 

Lindsey Killen at (256) 765-4721, lkillen2@una.edu 

DATE: Tuesday, 

February 25, 2020  

 

Time:  

12:00 noon -1:00pm 

 

LOCATION: 

Shoals Home 

Builders Association 

1951 Veterans Drive 

Florence, AL 35630 
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